United Nations Development Programme



31 August 2022

Letter No.: 100/22

Dear Ms. Garaebiti

RE: Notification of Project Closure – Low Emission Capacity Building Phase II (VAN LECBII) Project

UNDP wishes to advise that the above-mentioned project is now officially closed. The project had reached Operational Closure in June 2022 followed by a Financial Closure to be in December 2022. We kindly request that the notification of the closures is communicated to the Project Steering Committee and Project Board Members accordingly.

It has been a great pleasure working with you and your ministry in the successful implementation of LECB2 project.

Yours sincerely,

C72335FF30FF4F0

Levan Bouadze

UNDP Resident Representative

Ms. Esline Garaebiti
Director General
Ministry of Climate Change

VANUATU

cc. Antony Garae, Director of Energy, Vanuatu
Ian Iercet, LECBII Project Coordinator, Vanuatu
Donald Wouloseje, UNDP Country Coordinator, Vanuatu
Justin Shone, Team Leader, RSD, UNDP Pacific Office, Fiji